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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

This Sunday, January 26th is our Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service with Mrs. Korie Faris 

speaking. Also, it will be the Kodan Bento Bazaar Fundraising. 

 

Please join and fellowship with everyone. 

 

We also hope to hear testimonies from those who went to Las Vegas for the Rise Up workshop and Get 

Ready for the Epic Sunday Service last week. 

 

True Mother is still in Las Vegas. Let us continue to pray for her good health, protection and safety. 

 

Heavenly Parent's love and blessings be with all of you! 

 

Thank you for your continuous support to our ministries. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


